From: Dani Bartlett [mailto:DBartlett@unitedwayem.ca]

Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 3:09 PM

To: City of London, Mayor <mayor@london.ca>; Saunders, Cathy <csaunder@london.ca>; SPPC

<sppc@london.ca>

Cc: Shelley Yeo <ShelleyY; avril_flanigan avril_flanigan (avril_flanigan) <avril_flanigan >

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Strategic plan addressing Gender Based Violence

Thank you for this response, we would like to request delegate status for the meeting on Monday , to speak on the Snap Shot and for the recommendations from Anova and LWAC

Dani Bartlett

Labour Programs & Services Coordinator
United Way Elgin Middlesex | 519-438-1723 ext. 232 | unitedwayem.

Celebrate impact with us on April 16

From: City of London, Mayor < mayor@london.ca>

Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2019 2:40 PM

To: Dani Bartlett < DBartlett@unitedwayem.ca >

Subject: RE: Strategic plan addressing Gender Based Violence

Good afternoon Dani,

If you wish to meet with the entire Council or if you wish to be a delegate before Council please reach out to the City Clerk and she would be able to help you with this. Her email is csaunder@london.ca

Best regards,



Chris O'Quinn Administrative Coordinator Mayor's Office City of London

300 Dufferin Ave., London, ON N6B 1Z2 P: 519.661.CITY (2489) x 4882 coguinn@london.ca | www.london.ca

From: Dani Bartlett [mailto:DBartlett@unitedwayem.ca]

Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2019 2:13 PM

To: Marie N < MarieN@anovafuture.org >; Livingstone, Lynne < Ilivings@London.ca >; City of London, Mayor < mayor@london.ca >; Salih, Mo Mohamed < msalih@london.ca >; Hopkins, Anna < ahopkins@london.ca >; Kayabaga, Arielle < akayabaga@london.ca >; Peloza, Elizabeth < epeloza@london.ca >; Helmer, Jesse < inhelmer@london.ca >; Morgan, Josh < inhermal ondon.ca >; Cassidy, Maureen < mcassidy@london.ca >; van Holst, Michael < mvanholst@london.ca >; Van Meerbergen, Paul < pvanmeerbergen@london.ca >; Squire, Phil < psquire@london.ca >; Lewis, Shawn < slewis@london.ca >; Turner, Stephen < sturner@london.ca >; Lehman, Steve < slehman@london.ca >; Hillier, Steven < shillier@london.ca >

Cc: Megan Walker < <u>mwalker@lawc.on.ca</u>>; Jessie Rodger < <u>JessieR</u>>; Shelley Yeo (<u>ShelleyY</u>) < <u>ShelleyY</u>> **Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Strategic plan addressing Gender Based Violence

Greetings Mayor Holder and London Council members.

The London Coordinating Committee to End Women Abuse, would like to thank you for taking into consideration the recommendations from Anova and London Abused Women's Centre on increasing safety for vulnerable women and children in our community. They are thoughtful and express the concerns and hopes of our committee.

In January we released our Snapshot infographic that illustrates the crisis that is facing our community. Please find the attached . Since the release of the Snapshot our partner agencies have had further provincial funding cuts and the pressures are increasing.

We appreciate the work of the Council and the importance of the strategic plan. We strongly believe that the recommendations must stand alone in the strategic plan. When we tuck them into other existing formats they become tokenized and easy to ignore.

A representation for the LCCEWA would like to meet with you and discuss the Snapshot and recommendations. We feel that it's critical in this climate to be able to collaborate and effectively work together to ensure that we are able to keep the women in our community safe in the coming years.

We welcome the opportunity to speak further about this and look forward to your response,

Dani Bartlett and Shelley Yeo LCCEWA

Dani Bartlett

Labour Programs & Services Coordinator
United Way Elgin Middlesex | 519-438-1723 ext. 232 | unitedwayem.

Celebrate impact with us on April 16